
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

The Pre-loved Uniform Scheme is an initiative by smart school uniform to assist local 

families that need help providing school uniform for their children. In the current financial 

climate of rising living costs, smart school uniform understands this situation and has created 

this FREE service to help the local community.  

This scheme is completely free of charge and requires individuals to simply 

contact smart school uniform and state their clothing requirements. When the items become 

available, the parent or carer will be contacted with a suitable collection time. 

Please email your requirements to  

shop@smartuniform.co.uk 

Please state  

School Name 

Items required and quantity 

Currently we hold a large stock of  

Plain Shirts and trousers for both boys and girls  

Logoed items too  
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